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Thank you for the recent update w/re to the "proposed" Winslow Hotel project.  And many
thanks to the Planning Commission for having the wisdom and courage to deny it regardless
of the personal and financial potency of the "devolve-oper" who proposed it.  So wonderful to
see our city planning department have and demonstrate enough courage to say "no" to a
prominent, wealthy BI couple seeking to take undue advantage of this community for their
own advantage.  Better to use all that $, energy, and council time & energy to serve
our community versus exploit it further for the elite.

If you would, please pass this on to the Planning Commission and Council.

Sincerely
Responsible Citizenry
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